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December 2015
Merry Christmas and welcome to the latest edition of our client newsletter, 
 
Our office will be closed from Wednesday 23 December until Monday 11 January.  
 
Our articles cover a range of topics which we hope you will find interesting. We aim to keep 
you informed of changes as they happen, but we also want to provide ideas to help you live 
the life you want – now and in the future. 
 
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us. 
In the meantime stay warm and we hope you enjoy the read. 
 
All the best, 
Matt
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